
Minutes for the Lake Forest Community Association 
Board Meeting 

November 16, 2006 
  

Bev called the meeting to order at 8:00 p.m. 
  
Board Members present:  Bev Franklin, Evelyn Hempstead, Jim Evans, Wes Cox, and 
Steve Gilbert.  Absent were Bill Ethington, Dave Wilson, Harry Hopkins, and Gloria 
Flick. 
The minutes from October were reviewed, and several suggestions were made for 
changes.  Jim will revise the minutes and provide to Harry. 
  
The painting of curb numbers was discussed and we considered they are due to be 
redone next year during the Spring or Summer of ’07. 
  
Wes reviewed the ’06 budget.  Our expenditures are about $4500 under budget 
YTD.  It’s anticipated that the ’07 budget will be nearly identical to the ’06 budget.  
  
Meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m. Next meeting is Thursday, December 
14. 
	


